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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Inc.
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
July 11, 2006
Ms. Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701








RE:
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report of projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.

There is one action item to be submitted this month.   A BG-4 on Creekside bid package “B” (McNutt Construction).



1. CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
The following is a brief description of the status of the two remaining open contracts on this project:

Site Work Bid Package “A” (Phillips Brothers Construction):     Work not presently complete under this contract consists of; completion of grading, completion of seeding (and grass growth), reworking of top coat of asphalt with related striping and completion of certain punch list items. 

Phillips Brothers is in the process of hauling in additional dirt to the site and Scotty’s Contracting is working punch list relating to their portion of the work.

Building Bid Package “B” (McNutt Construction):    I plan to present a BG-4 for this portion of the project during the July board meeting. 

2.  RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
The existing kitchen/cafeteria/restroom has been demolished.  The construction material laydown area and teacher temporary parking areas have been installed.  Presently earth work is ongoing.

Charlie Jones will give a construction status report in the July 20th board meeting.



3. JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL ORCHESTRA LIFT:
No change from last month…..

This project is complete with the exception of submission of close-out documents from the contractor.  I will submit a BG-4 form when appropriate documents are received from the contractor.

4. FACILITIES SURVEY

A meeting has been scheduled with Bill Day, Gary Milby and David Wyatt for July 21 to review architectural portion of facilities survey. 

4. RING ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:

No change from last month.


If you should have any questions or should you need additional information please call.

Sincerely,
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Larry Gream

c:  
Bill Day,

         David Wyatt
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